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HAPPY 40TH 

BIRTHDAY  

5TH NEW FERRY 

BROWNIES! 

5th New Ferry Brownies held their 40th Birthday celebration in the middle 

of April by having a Church Parade at St John's New Ferry followed by 

refreshments in the Church hall where they meet weekly. 

 

There were old uniforms to be seen as well as lots of photos from the past. 

A large cake was shared by all present and the Brownies thanked their 

Leaders who freely give up their time to help the girls become young 

women with values such as sharing, caring for others and doing 'good 

deeds'. 

 

They also then had a fun evening at Adventure Land in New Brighton 

instead of their usual activities that week! 

 

Guides from Hinderton were 

challenged to bake a cake out of 

doors on their recent camp at 

Hadlow. Here are the results! 



The Queen celebrates the 60th Anniversary of her 

Coronation on 2nd June. 

To join in the celebrations, a commemorative badge has 

been produced. 

It is only available through local depots so please order 

yours from the County Shop at Hadlow by 29th May. 

They are priced at £1 each. 

The Girls in Action resource was 

launched in December and is still 

available. There are lots of projects 

to get involved with and some great 

badges to be earned! 

More information can be found on 

the Girlguiding website: 

http://www.girlguiding.org.uk/abou

t_us/girls_in_action.aspx 

Coming up next month: 

 

BIG GIG at the indoor arena in Birmingham 

 

Several groups from Wirral are  

going so please send us your photos! 

 

 

  

It’s 35 years of Hadlow! 

To celebrate, the Brownies are holding a 

Discovery Day (bookings now closed) and 

the Guides and Senior Section are having a 

sleepover. 

Both take place on 15th June. 

You can book for the sleepover by 

contacting Liz Wilson by 1st June. 

 

Please send in your photos of both events!  
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